LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 14, 2023

TO: Honorable Abel Herrero, Chair, House Committee on Corrections

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB517 by Johnson, Julie (Relating to the persons who may provide information to a parole panel
considering the release of an inmate on parole or to mandatory supervision.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would define certain terms relating to statements from victims considered by the Board of Pardons and
Paroles (BPP). According to BPP, no significant fiscal impact is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 697 Board of Pardons and Paroles
LBB Staff: JMc, DDel, KFB, CSh
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